
 

 

 

18 October 2021 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 
 
Things continue to change rapidly. Yesterday the Premier announced changes in relation to the 
return to school. This has caused some confusion.  
 
The staggered return to school now starts on Friday 22 October, however, it is not all year levels 
every day. Please check the information below carefully. 
 
Year 7 
 

 Start on Friday 22 October. 

 Attend every day. 
 
Year 8 
 

 Onsite Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

 Remote learning on Monday, Thursday and Friday. 

 First day back is Tuesday 26 October (No change) 
 
Year 9 
 

 Onsite Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

 Remote learning on Monday, Thursday and Friday. 

 First day back is Tuesday 26 October (No change) 
 
Year 10 
 

 Start on Friday 22 October. 

 Onsite Thursdays and Fridays. 

 Remote learning on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 
 

The Return to School Guide will be sent out tomorrow to assist you in planning for the return. We 
look forward to seeing students back on site. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Christina Utri 
Principal 


